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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Please keep the Roadless Rule . It is important to keep in the Tongass National Forest.

 

Please stop opening more and more acres to the timber industry. Allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the

Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

 

Carolyn King

 

Louisville, KY 40204
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